Principals Report P&C October 14™ 2013

Newsletter

Newsletter will not be printed out for the eldest child but will
be available via electronic means. A small sample will be
available for collection at the office for those who cannot
access the various electronic methods of delivery.

Presentation day
Year 6 farewell

10/12/2013
12/12/2013

Excursions

18-20/9/13 — Stage 3 Bathurst Trip — great success

Choir

Combined choir to perform at MEPS fair

Kindy orientation

Information for parents of students beginning kindergarten in
2014 was posted out last Friday outlining our orientation
program and key dates. Current enrolment numbers — 45
kinder students.

CEP Aboriginal Recognition
Assembly

Congratulations to Dylan Badier, Liam Badier, Shannon Badier,
Ethan Callingham, Zelda Cesare, Lilli Cheetham, Cooper
Cheetham, Kieran Insley, Djala Parry, Naggie Puhi, Americus
Robson, Isaiah Robson and Anthony Sheedy who received
awards at the CEP Aboriginal Recognition Assembly last
Thursday at Jesmond senior campus. The children represented
Tighes Hill PS with pride and enthusiasm.

Bandanna day

Bandanas will be on sale this week and all children will be able
to wear their bandana this Friday 18/10/2013 to show their
support for this worthwhile charity.

PEANUTS/Anaphylactic
reaction

Tighes Hill Public School is attempting to become a nut free
zone from term 4 onwards. This will be heavily promoted
through the school and we would ask for the P&C support
with this endeavor.




